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July 2 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Today’s announcement for schools 
Today the Government has announced that all schools should prepare to welcome all children 
back this autumn. This is what has been sent to schools alongside a lot of specific advice. 
‘Coronavirus (COVID-19) remains in communities; this means making judgments at a school 
level about how to balance and minimise any risks from coronavirus (COVID-19), with 
providing a full educational experience for children and young people. Schools should use 
their existing resources to make arrangements to welcome all children back in September.’ 
 
We can’t wait to see everyone again! We had anticipated this would be the case and as you 
know have planned for classes and teachers accordingly. There is, however, additional 
guidance today about how schools will have to operate. As soon as the Governors have met 
early next week, to ensure all necessary new precautions are in place, we will write to you on 

July 9th with all the details you will need for the September restart. 

A HUGE thank you! 

I wanted to say a HUGE thank you again to all the children who are still busy working 
at home. Each night I look at the fantastic photos, and teachers send me some of the 
wonderful work you have been doing at home.  

Last night, after another busy day here, I sat down to have a look at those images. It 
was as good looking at them as on Day 1 of lockdown. 

 Every day teachers are talking about how well you are still doing and sharing lovely 
comments about your work. Well done and thank you so much for sharing your lovely 
work and great ideas each day still. 

Zoom meetings times for Parents and Zoom meetings times for children Those children 
who have come on the Zooms have done really well and we hope they have enjoyed this 
chance to meet their new teachers. 

Friday July 3rd Sports Day   We are all set for tomorrow. We look forward to hearing all about 
how you got on with your 5 events at home and filling your scores in here. Have a great time 
and let’s hope the rain stays away. 

Reminder: Holiday Clubs There will be 2 clubs this holiday. Toddington Childcare are 
running a Holiday Club on site at school. Please contact TCC directly regarding places. For 
Year 4, children have been invited to apply for the Parkfields Holiday Club. You should have 
received a letter about this from Parkfields today if you are in Year 4. 
 
Have a good evening,  
Jane Spencer, Head teacher 

http://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdoINYlrOJRd-WbI_SmyZWw9SOaKdbBtS2agp-bLgSbUTMElA/viewform

